To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you to express my profound concern over the plans to extend the NT Intervention
for another 10 years. This is a policy that does nothing to improve the lot of aboriginal
communities or children, but takes this country back to the bad old days where Indigenous people
were told what to do and when by a government that sought to control them through social
engineering. | strongly urge you to terminate this policy as it has done nothing but harm to
Indigenous communities and to Australia.

Sincerely,

Richard Winzor





